

BCCI/HQ/70(a)/947/2018 March 21, 2018

The Hon. Secretary, All Affiliated Units of the BCCI

Subject:

Unauthorized tournament -

Telangana Premier League (TPL) T20

Dear Sirs,

It has been brought to our notice that a **Telangana Premier League (TPL) T20** is being organized in Hyderabad. Kindly note that the same has not been authorized by the BCCI.

You are advised to bring this to the notice of the players registered with your association as also the administrators, match officials, scorers and video analysts of your association

Please display this on your website so that the cricketers at large are aware of the same.

Regards,

Amitabh Choudhary

Acting Hon. Secretary

Cc: CoA.

CoA, BCCI

Guitable Choudlang

Acting President, BCCI

Hon. Treasurer, BCCI

CEO, BCCI

CFO, BCCI

GM – Admin & Game Development, BCCI

GM - Cricket Operations, BCCI

Director, ACSU, BCCI